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Calendar
•	 Nov. 1         Day of the Dead Celebration
•	 Nov. 3         NaNoWriMo Support Group
•	 Nov. 5         Sensory Saturday
•	 Nov. 8         Tuesday Book Club
•	 Nov. 8         NaNoWriMo Support Group
•	 Nov. 10       Thursday Book Club
•	 Nov. 11       Absolute Science
•	 Nov. 12       Music Mornings
•	 Nov. 14       Harry Potter Discussion
•	 Nov. 15       Chapter Chompers
•	 Nov. 15       Movie Club
•	 Nov. 17       Food for Thought Discussion
•	 Nov. 17       HAC Meeting
•	 Nov. 17       TAB Meeting
•	 Nov. 18       Tome Raiders Discussion
•	 Nov. 18       Three Remarkable Women
•	 Nov. 19       The Breakfast Club
•	 Nov. 22       NaNoWriMo Support Group
•	 Nov. 28       Keep Calm and Color On

Day of the Dead 
Celebration For Teens 
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Off the Shelf
Thanksgiving Hours: closing early Nov. 23 at 5PM and closed on Nov. 24

Schedule:

Thursday, November 3, 6:30 PM
Tuesday, November 8, 6:30 PM
Tuesday, November 15, 6:30 PM
Tuesday, November 22, 6:30 PM
Thursday, December 1, 6:30 PM

Are you a writer taking on the 
challenge of National Novel Writing 
Month in November? Come to 
the library to commiserate with 
other writers, share snacks while 
discussing plot points, or even just 
work on your novel. We’ll close out 
the support group on December 1 
with a celebration/commiseration 
party. All writers welcome!

NaNoWriMo 
Support Group 

Foundation Annoucements
 
The Galesburg Public Library Foundation is selling Foundation T-shirts for $15.00 
in youth through adult sizes.  Contact foundation@galesburglibrary.org and let us 
know what size you will need.  We will meet you at the library to sell it to you.

Don’t forget Andrea Vitale’s beautiful coffee table book The Best of Galesburg. 
It would make a wonderful gift, and at $45.00, it is a bargain, too!  Sold at the 
Circulation Desk at the library. All proceeds from the purchase benefit the library.

“Three Remarkable Women” will be presented at Central Congregational Church 
on Friday, November 18 at 7:00 PM.  This FREE program will showcase three 
women who knew each other in the 1860s in Galesburg.  Each went on her own 
path, but each accomplished incredible things!  Susan Van Allen Richardson 
(portrayed by Semenya McCord) was an escaped slave who collaborated with the 
Underground Railroad in Galesburg in the 1840s, 50s, and 60s.  Mary Allen West 
(portrayed by Gail Masinda)  was an educator, writer and traveller.  She was elected 
to become Knox County’s superintendent of schools many years before women 
had the right to vote.  Mary Ann Bickerdyke (portrayed by Pam Johnson) brought 
healthy foods, clean laundry, and nursing skills to the Civil War battleground.  After 
the Civil War she continued to stand up for the rights of veterans.  This historical 
event is brought to the community by the Galesburg Public Library Foundation 
and Central Congregational Church and is sponsored by US Bank.  While the event 
is free, there will be a freewill offering.  Bring the family and enjoy a great Friday 
evening!

Watch for our “Three Remarkable Women” in a horse and carriage in the Christmas 
Parade on November 20!

The Foundation is also doing a fundraiser in partnership with the Hy-Vee stores 
on Main St. and Henderson St. from November 18-20. For the slips needed for the 
Shop-N-Share program, please see the blue insert.

Teens, come celebrate the Mexican holiday Dia de los 
Muertos (Day of the Dead) at Galesburg Public Library 
on Tuesday, November 1 from 6:30-7:30 PM. We’ll 
decorate sugar skulls, make paper flowers, and more. 
Open to teens aged 12-18 (or in grades 6-12). This 
program is co-sponsored by the Galesburg High School 
Foreign Language Club.
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Copies of all discussion books are available 
at the library about one month in advance. 
Newcomers are welcome.

Tuesday/Thursday Book Discussions
Tuesday, November 8, 1:00 PM 
Thursday, November 10, 6:30 PM 
December marks the 75th anniversary 
of the attack on Pearl Harbor. Revisit this 
milestone by reading and discussing 
Walter Lord’s classic work Day of Infamy. 
You are also welcome to read recent books 
on Pearl Harbor and bring them in to the 
discussion. 

The Tuesday discussion will be followed by 
a showing of The History Channel Presents 
Pearl Harbor (92 minutes).

***

Food for Thought Book Discussion
Thursday, November 17, 11:30 AM
Each chapter in J. Ryan Stradal’s debut 
novel Kitchens of the Great Midwest tells 
the story of a single dish and character, 
delving into the ways food creates 
community and a sense of identity. You 
will order and pay for your own lunch. Join 
us at En Season for the discussion.

***

Tome Raiders Sci-Fi/Fantasy Book Club
Friday, November 18, 6:00 PM
Childhood’s End, often regarded as 
Arthur C. Clarke’s best novel, concerns a 
seemingly peaceful alien invasion of Earth. 
Join us for the discussion at Hardee’s.

***

The Breakfast Club
Saturday, November 19, 10:00 AM
The Breakfast Club is Galesburg Public 
Library’s new book discussion group. 
Enjoy best-selling books while you brunch! 
Brunch is pay-your-own-way.
In November, we will be discussing 
Between the World and Me by Ta-Nehisi 
Coates. In a letter to his son, Coates 
addresses America’s racial history and tries 
to answer questions about race in America 
today. This book is less than 200 pages, so 
pick it up for a quick, eye-opening read, 
and join us at the discussion at Perkins. 

***

Movie Club
Tuesday, November 15, TBA
The library’s movie discussion group will 
meet to watch a new movie at the AMC 
Showplace. The exact time and title will 
be announced the week before. We’ll 
head to Perkins Restaurant afterwards for 
discussion.  

Both the movie and restaurant are pay-
your-own-way. Never been to Movie Club? 
Whether you only see one or two movies 
a year or you go to the movies every 
week, you are welcome to join us. Send 
an email to reference@galesburglibrary.
org to be added to the Movie Club’s email 
distribution list. 

Keep Calm and Color On
Monday, November, 28, 2:00-3:30 PM 
Monday, November 28, 6:00-7:30 PM
Join us in the hot trend of adult coloring 
for relaxation. We’ll provide music, drinks, 
coloring pages, and colored pencils 
(donated by Blick Art Materials). Free! 

Harry Potter Discussion
Monday, November 14, 6:30 PM
In anticipation of the movie release of 
Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Them on 
November 18, we have been discussing 
all seven books in the Harry Potter series. 
Come join us for the final discussion of 
Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows. All 
ages of Harry Potter fans are welcome!

Human Search  

Engin  e
 
Question: What is a township?

Answer: The best answer to this 
question is the brief paragraph 
found in World Book (Ref031/Wor):

Township, in the U.S., is a division of 
a county that functions as a unit of 
local government.  In most cases, it 
includes cities or towns.  A township’s 
governing body is usually a board 
of commissioners, supervisors, 
or trustees.  The board can pass 
ordinances and resolutions that 
have the force of law.  A township’s 
chief duty is the construction 
and maintenance of roads.  A 
township clerk generally handles 
routine administration.  Almost all 
townships are about 6 square miles.  
Today, many states are eliminating 
townships, especially rural ones, and 
giving their duties to counties.

Interestingly, a township can be a 
different thing in another country 
and/or time.  In Russia, or countries 
that belonged to it when it was the 
Soviet Union, it was basically just a 
small settlement. In some African 
countries under colonial rule it 
referred to a segregated non-white 
area.  In the Scottish Highlands, 
it’s just a tiny rural community; in 
the rest of the U.K., the term is no 
longer officially used, although 
formerly it meant a smaller part of 
a large parish.  In the Philippines, 
there is only one area that is legally 
a township—Mambukal—a leftover 
from when the U.S. briefly governed 
the islands, and the township 
divisions at that time were actually 
leftovers from when Spain ruled 
the Philippines.  In China, it’s the 
smallest of administrative divisions, 
just above a neighborhood.

The Friends of GPL

The next meeting of the 
Friends will be Tuesday, 

November 29. It will start at 
6:00 PM in the Sanderson 

Room. There will be an election 
of officers, discussion of the 
book sale, and approval of 

items on the wish list.
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Martie’s Pizza

In about 1951, Galesburg’s legendary restaurant Martie’s 
would open. Located at first on Grand Avenue, it had an 
Italian and American menu. But Martie and his wife Rose 
wanted to introduce pizza to Galesburg. So when Martie’s 
waitresses weren’t serving meals, they would carry around 
trays of pizza samples. Martie said that it was a struggle 
to get customers to try a slice, but once they did, they 
were hooked. It has been debated over the internet which 
restaurant in Galesburg served the first pizza, but no one 
can deny that Martie’s was one of the best. 

During the 1950s they had a loyal following. Western Illinois 
University students would call the restaurant and order 
pizzas to be put on the evening train heading down to 
Macomb. The next weekend, the students would come back 
to Galesburg and go in to Martie’s to pay for those train-
delivered pizzas. One man bought two medium size pizzas 
and packed them in dry ice and had them shipped to a 
friend in the service who was stationed in Tokyo!

In 1961, Martie’s moved to 72 S. Cherry Street, next door to 
Flesher’s House of Music. One person remembered it as a 
long narrow space with good-sized tables so a group of kids 
could sit together and enjoy the thin pizza that was cut into 
squares. The square sizes were popular because there were 
enough pieces for everyone to have a few slices.

Around 1970, Martie’s moved again, this time across the 
street to 57 S. Cherry Street. Again it was a long narrow 
building with large tables and booths. The number of loyal 
customers continued to grow, and the front and back doors 
were always swinging open with people coming in and 
others leaving with pizza boxes, while the juke box by the 
back door was being fed with quarters.

Martie and Rose sometimes worked 16 hour days. Over the 
years they had made lots of friends and that was the reason 
they stayed so late--friends kept coming in. Their son, Sonny, 
was once quoted as saying “It was their life…you couldn’t 
drag them away.” Sadly, Martie’s closed its doors for the last 
time on October 23, 1976 after 34 years of being in business, 
but they left behind many fond memories.

  
by Patty MosherStorytimes: Toddler/Lapsit

Wednesdays at 10:00 AM
For children ages 18 months-36 months (must be 
accompanied by an adult).

Storytimes: Children 3-7 years old
Tuesdays 10:00 AM, Wednesdays 10:45 AM, and 
Thursdays 6:00 PM
For children ages 3-7 who are ready for a group experience 
on their own.

Sensory Storytime
Saturday, November 5, 11:00 AM
Sensory Storytime is an interactive and educational 
program for children ages 2-7 with sensory integration 
challenges, but all children are welcome. If your child 
has difficulty sitting through one of the library’s other 
storytimes, this inclusive program of stories, songs and 
activities may be just what you are looking for! 

Sensory Movie
Saturday, November 5, 2:00 PM
For children ages 3-7 years old. Sensory movie is a program 
that can be enjoyed by all children, but is especially 
designed for children with sensory integration challenges. 
It will be held in the Sanderson Room. Registration is 
appreciated.
 
Absolute Science
Friday, November 11, 2:00 PM
Come and be inspired by science! 
Lots of cool experiments and 
mind boggling creations.

Music Mornings 
Saturday, November 12, 10:00 AM
Children ages Pre-K thru 5th grade are encouraged to come 
to the library and participate in Music Mornings. Music 
Mornings are introductory music experiences of different 
instruments. This week it will be “The Violin“ by Masha 
Lakisova, KGS Soloist.

Decorating Gingerbread Houses 
Thursday, December 8, 3:00-7:00 PM
There will only be 100 houses to decorate, so reserve 
you house early with the $5.00 registration fee. Visit the 
Children’s Room or call 309-343-6118 ext. 113 to sign up. 


